

OFFICE OF THE SHERIFF COUNTY OF MONROE COURTHOUSE, STROUDSBURG, PA 18360-2189

WVPO/WSBG 22 South 6th Street Stroudsburg, PA 18360

August 29, 2011

570-517-3312

FAX: 570-517-3870

Dear Sir or Madam,

On behalf of the Monroe County Sheriff's Office, I would like to express our appreciation and gratitude for your help and donation for our Annual Blood Drive.

I am happy to say that the drive was a great success. Our goal, as set by The American Red Cross, was to reach 95 pints collected. The American Red Cross collected a total of 112 pints. There were a total of 111 presenting donors. Of these, 1 was a true first time donor and one was a double red.

Part of this success is to be credited to you and your staff for your thoughtfulness and generosity.

It is this kind of support that benefits the people of this County and helps to promote the true image of professionalism and community involvement that we strive for each day.

Sincerely